
   SCR                        
                                                PUBLIC SCHOOL  

 

Date :- 24.05.2021            Circular No. SCRP/015/2021-22 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SCR Public School 
 

Summer break is a vital requirement for the student fraternity. We hope that summer 

break yields positive outcome and students get rejuvenated. 

 

This is to let you know that the summer break for the students of Grades 1 to 12 

commences from 29th May 2021 till 4th July 2021. 

 

School will reopen on Monday, 5th July 2021.  

 

Note :- School office will remain open on all working days and the timings will be 

between 09:00 a.m and 01:30 p.m. 

 

Regards,   

Team SCR  

   


